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By July 1, municipalities were required to update their bylaws to
accommodate the provincial legislation enabling moderate housing
density (townhomes, duplexes, fourplexes, etc) in single family
zones.

In municipalities of more than 5,000 people, this will allow:

• three to four units on single-family or duplex lots, depending on
lot size;

• six units on single-family or duplex lots close to transit;

• one secondary suite or laneway home in all communities.

The changes also remove public hearings for rezonings where
housing projects are consistent with Official Community Plans.

If you are considering building a small, multi-family or renovating
an existing home into separate units, consider using our online
Expression of Interest form to hire a professional contractor.

Visit https://www.vrba.ca/hire-a-builder/ and fill out the form
which is forwarded to VRBAmembers.

Our Expression of Interest puts your project in front of Canada’s
leaders in sustainable West Coast design and construction.

VRBAbuilders have a network of skilled designers, trades and
suppliers to manage your project professionally and efficiently.

They can help you identify your vision in the most cost-effective
way.

Some consumers make the mistake of hiring a contractor on the
advice of a friend.

Many believe they are getting a “deal”, but that alleged “deal”
can fade quickly and turn into major challenges.

Your builder should have a professional contract, strong track
record, as well as warranty and liability coverage.

VRBAmembers have the experience and knowledge to build
or renovate your new project – single-family or multi-family.

Start your search for a contractor with the Victoria Residential
Builders Association.

For more information, contact us at 250-383-5044 or
admin@vrba.ca


